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Rotary Park Closed for Renovations 
May 14, 2024 

 
Rotary Park, on Chestnut Street, will be 
closed until further notice for renovations to 
the Basketball Court.   
 
Please note that the Basketball Court at 
Waterworks Park is open. 
 
We appreciate your patience and 
cooperation while this work is being done.  
Stay tuned for updates on when the park will 
reopen. 
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